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A special thank you

in producing the TESL reporter one of the most important behind the scenes jobs is the
evaluation of manuscripts which have been submitted to the editor to be considered for
publication manuscripts are evaluated not only by the TESL reporters editorial staff but
also by other TESL professionals with expertise appropriate to the topic of the manuscript
in addition to evaluating submissions these referees frequently offer useful suggestions on
how manuscripts can be improved for their service these individuals receive no reward
other than professional recognition and sincere thanks from the editor the staff and the
readers of the TESL reporter thus we extend a special thank you to the following people
who in the past year have evaluated manuscripts for the TESL reporter

virginia french alienallenailen spring institute for international studies
denver colorado

mary ashworth university of british columbia
vancouver british columbia canada

janet constantinidesConstanti nides university of wyoming
laramie wyoming

robert kaplan university of southern california
los angeles california

gregory larkin northern arizona university
flagstaff arizona

judy winn bell olsen alemany community college center
san francisco california

frank otto brigham young university
provo utah

G T tippy schwabe university of california at davis
davis california

earl wyman brigham young university hawaii campus
laie hawaii


